Signal Hill Garden reopened

The Leisure and Cultural Services Department announced today (September
7) that Signal Hill Garden in Yau Tsim Mong District has been reopened.

The garden was temporarily closed earlier for urgent clearance work
after the typhoon.


http://www.government-world.com/signal-hill-garden-reopened/

